FUNERAL SERVICES HELD FOR W. DUNHAM

The funeral of the late William (Bill) Duriham, whose death occurred suddenly in Thunder Bay Hospital on September 4th was conducted in the McNally Funeral Chapel in Schreiber on September 7th by the Rev. Peter McKague of Terrace Bay, under the auspices of the Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 109.

The Legion's memorial service in the funeral home was conducted by L.V. Bourke, and their graveside service by Rene Bedard, with the Last Post and Reveille sounded by bugler Fred Gould of Terrace Bay.

The honour guards were Tommy Bolan, William Paradis, Harry Smith, Leonard Hiller and Barbara Ann McLaughlin. Pall bearers were William McKenzie, Godfrey Birch, Brian Birch, William Madge, Jack Winters and Ivan Martin.

Interment was in Schreiber cemetery.

Mr. Dunham, a popular member of the local Legion, was born in Nova Scotia and served with the Canadian Armed Forces in the Second World War.

He came to Schreiber in 1964 and worked for Zenmac Mines, later being employed with Birch Motors until the time of his death.

He is survived by his wife, Christina, an aunt Mrs. Jeanette Bornside in Florida; step-

LAKE SUPERIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR SEPTEMBER 1974

Pre-kindergarten registration for all children who will be 4 years old by December 31, 1973 will take place on the following dates:

Terrace Bay Campus: Thursday, September 13th

1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. Friday, September 14th

Schreiber Campus: 1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Parents are requested to bring child's birth certificate at this time. Those registering will have the option of attending the Pre-kindergarten activity programs sheeduled to begin in October. Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions.

Phone 825-3321 824-2082 K. MacLeod Principal.

daughters, Grace (Mrs. James Smith) B.C.; Ruth (Mrs. Norman Bottonley) Schreiber; Victoria (Mrs. Joseph Spavor) Thunder Bay; Joyce Mrs. George Anderson, Saskatoon, Sask.; stepson William Fadden of Thunder Bay, twenty-one grandchildren and three great grandchildren.

Among those from out of town attending the funeral were Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Spavor and family, Mr. and Mrs. William Fadden, Bill Fadden Jr., and Miss Beth Alton, all of Thunder Bay.

SCHREIBER TOWN TOPICS

Mr. and Mrs. M.J. McGrath and Mr. and Mrs. J.T. Power have gone to Killaloe to attend the funeral of the late Paddy McGrath, wellknown in Schreiber.

Mr. and Mrs. Chal McCuaig of Atikokan spent the weekend with Mr. and Mrs. Lester McCuaig.

Mr. and Mrs. Gino Caccamo and son Jason, and Mrs. George Cataford have returned from visiting Mr. and Mrs. Roger Cataford in Sarnia. While there they attended Louise Cataford's wedding.

Mrs. Jack Scott and Frank McDonald have returned to Winnipeg after visiting Mr. and Mrs. Austin Cosgrove.

Mrs. J.D. McCoshen of Thunder Bay is visit -ing Mr. and Mrs. Kevin O'Brien.

Miss Gerry McBride was entertained at a shower tea arranged in the United Church hall, when she was assisted in receiving by Mrs. Ronald McBride, her mother; Miss Jane Duggan and Mrs. Aime Jean. The servitors were the Misses Joanne and Dawn McBride, Lorili and Dawn Desaulniers, Joan and Sandra Richardson and Leigh-Ann McBride. Mesdames J.S. Caccamo Ivan Martin, Wilf McLaughlin and Ron McBride Jr. The gift table was attended by Mary-Lynne O'Brien and Darlene Guillet.

McCausland Hospital

needs REGISTERED NURSES (FULL TIME & RELIEF)

Full-time nurses must be able to work all shifts of rotating schedule. Relief nurses will hopefully be available for duty on all shifts but applications will be considered from those who are restricted to one or two shifts due to family responsibilities. For more information including salary and employee benefits please contact:

V. MAZZONE, ADMINISTRATOR 825-3695.